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Red River Broadcast Co., LLC, the licensee of KDLT-TV, Sioux Falls, South Dakota (“Red 

River”), by this application, is requesting an extension to its current STA because severe winter weather 

in and around Sioux Falls has prevented Red River from being able to complete the construction 

necessary for KDLT-TV.  Of course, such weather is beyond any control of Red River.  The current 

STA expires on March 14, 2019, and Red River anticipates that weather conditions will not permit it 

continue its construction efforts until late April.  Therefore, Red River submits that grant of this STA 

application is warranted and would serve the public interest. 


